



Headteacher Mrs E Smith

APLEY WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Y Thorpe

Pool Farm Avenue, Apley, Telford, TF1 6FQ

email: A2190@taw.org.uk

Chair Of Governors Mrs E McDermott

Telephone:01952 386180 *Kitchen*: 01952 386183

School Business Manager Mrs K Skeates-Lodge

Website:http://www.apleywoodprimaryschool.org.uk

July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

In January 2023 we are planning to take the children in Year 6 to Arthog Outdoor Education Centre for a one week residential.

The centre is near Fairbourne in South Snowdonia, North Wales. It is owned by Telford and Wrekin Council and has a national reputation for excellent provision of outdoor adventure activities and field studies. The staff are a professional and highly-qualified teaching team who are friendly, enthusiastic and supportive.

Possible activities for the week are: Canoeing, rock climbing, orienteering, mine exploration, gorge walking, and an all day walk. Final activities will be confirmed and further information will be given at a parents' meeting nearer the time.

For further details on Arthog, please visit www.arthog.co.uk

We have booked the week of **Monday 9**th **January 2022 – Friday 13**th **January 2022 and 60** places have been reserved in total. The cost of the week is approximately £256.00, Insurance is also included. We ask that a deposit of £60.00 per child is paid by **Wednesday 20**th **July 2022** to enable us to pre-book places. This is non-returnable. If your child is entitled to free school meals, or you are in receipt of Tax Credits please see the school office.

We request that three further instalments are paid on/by the following dates:

- Friday 30th September £65
- Monday 31st October £65
- Wednesday 30th November £66

All payments are to be made on line, please also tick the on line consent box. If you do not have details to access sco-pay please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Samantha Willams. Arthog Co-Ordinator

















